
August Letter:

Dear Parents and Students,

My name is Sandra Maxey, and I am proud to be the school counselor this

year at Carthage Junior High! I have served as a counselor at a previous school,

which encompassed grades Pre-K through 12th grade, and I have been working

within the Counseling Department at Carthage High School for the last four years

as the Testing Coordinator. Students, I am excited to help each of you as you

begin your 2023-2024 educational journey here at CJHS. Parents, please never

hesitate to let me know how I can be of service to you and your students.

Students, as the year unfolds, you will see me in my office, in the hallways,

and in the classrooms. If you need to visit with me individually, my door is always

open unless I am already meeting with another student. In that case, I will have a

form, which you can fill out and slip under my door. I will then meet with you as

soon as I am able to do so. Please remember, you can also email me at

smaxey@carthageisd.org.

"The secret of getting ahead is getting started." – Mark Twain

Sandra K. Maxey

CJHS Counselor

Carthage Junior High School

903.693.2751 Ext: 1220

smaxey@carthageisd.org
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